
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RALLY FAQ 
 
When is Rally? 
Rally will take place July 13th, 14th, & 15th at the Riverside campus every day from 5:00pm-9:00pm.  
 
Where is check-in? 
All students can check-in at the Kids Building lobby any time after 5pm. After they check-in, they are then free 
to enjoy all of the activities around campus before the event starts at 6pm. 

● High School Break-out groups will begin at 6pm. High School students must check-in at the Kids 
Building Foyer prior to attending their break-out session.  

● Middle School students will participate in Free Time activities until 7pm.  
 
Does my student need to bring money with them? 
Along with our merch booth, we will also have a variety of Food Trucks available from 5:00pm-6:30pm. Please 
make sure your student has enough money to purchase food, as this will be their only option to eat. The 
merch booth and Food Trucks accept card and cash. Our snack bar is cash only. If your student has any food 
allergies, please be sure to provide them with snacks they need.  
 
Where do I drop-off & pick-up my student? 
You can drop off and pick up your student in the North and South parking lots. Pick up will be at 9pm each 
night. If you are picking up your student, you will want to coordinate a pick-up plan with them ahead of time, 
including a specific location. 
 
Is my student required to wear a mask? 
Students at Rally will not be required to wear a mask, but may if they choose to.  
 
Will there be parking for my student if they drive themselves? 
Yes. Students can park in the south parking lot off of La Orilla Road.  
 
What will my student be doing? 
Each night starts with Free Time. There will be a number of different activities that your student can participate 
in all over our campus. They will also be able to purchase limited edition Rally merchandise, snacks, and food 



 

 

from multiple food trucks. This is followed by a service with games, giveaways, worship, and a relevant 
teaching from our Student Team. Each night will end with a large and exciting event.  
 
-Tuesday: Silent Disco 
-Wednesday: Glow-In-The-Dark Color Powder Fight  
-Thursday: Andy Mineo Concert 
 
Will my student do anything messy/will they need extra clothes? 
Wednesday’s Glow-In-The-Dark Color Powder Fight will leave your student covered in powder. We suggest 
that they wear clothes they don’t mind getting dirty and possibly stained from the powder.  
 
Where does my student get their Rally T-Shirt 
Students that are registered for Rally can pick-up their t-shirt, keychain, and stickers the weekend before Rally 
at the campus they registered under on July 10/11. There will also be a merch booth where students can 
purchase additional Rally/Remix gear via our online store. https://store.sagebrush.church/  

 

Thank you for signing your student up to attend Remix Rally 2021! We hope they will enjoy food trucks, 

games, activities, worship services, inspiring messages, and giveaways. We hope your students learn that 

regardless of the chaos around us, we can keep going if we have faith, hope, and love- no matter what!  


